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Dear NYSEG Customer; 

Thank you for your comments regarding NYSEG's electric rates, 
included in the case file and reported to the Commission. 

Your comments will be 

As you may know, the NYS Public Service Commission issued its order August 23, 2006 
reducing NYSEG's electric delivery rates by $36 million for 2007. NYSEG, as well as 
seven other parties to the proceeding, representing a variety of interests, have each filed 
petitions for rehearing or clarification regarding various aspects of the Commission's 
decision. The Commission will be considering the petitions for rehearing and the 
responses to them, as well as public comments such as yours, and will rule on the 
petitions at a future session. 

Thank you for writing to the Commission. 

COMMENTS on NYSEG from: 
UTILITY:   NYSEG 

siinmons96@msn. com 

TOPICS :   NYSEG electric rate plan 
***** 
Comments 
Please don't make NYSEG have to trim electric delivery rates! It 
is detrimental to the companys financial health that an increase 
goes through. I have been paying NYSEG for over 5 years and I dont 
feel my bill is that bad. 
***** 
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